NEWSLETTER 28-13th April 2011

Dear Parents, Pupils & Governors,

<u>Aztec Dance Performance</u> – The Year 3 children gave a wonderful performance of Aztec dance to their parents last Friday supported by the Inter Cultural Support Service. The dance told the Aztec story of creation and was a fantastic finale to the term's topic.

<u>Easter Hat Parade</u> – Children from Reception and the Willow Tree Nursery took part in a colourful Easter Hat Parade on Tuesday morning. Parents and children enjoyed the animated singalong - thank you to everyone for their wonderful creations.

<u>Tag Rugby</u> – Our Y6 team took part in the interschool tournament on Tuesday. They all played very well narrowly missing a place in the semi-final. Thank you parents for transport and support.

<u>Royal Wedding</u> – On Thursday 28th April we will be celebrating the Royal Wedding with a number of themed activities - all children should come to school dressed in Red, White & Blue and bring a packed lunch for the 'Street Party'. <u>THERE WILL BE NO HOT SCHOOL DINNERS ON THIS DAY.</u>
If your child is entitled to free school meals and would like a packed lunch to be provided please let the office know on Wednesday 27th April.

Amendments to last week's newsletter

- Y3 swimming restarts on Wed 27th APRIL for 10 weeks.
- Film Club continues on Weds 27th April.

Term Dates Reminder: Summer Term Starts Wednesday 27th April

Royal Wedding Bank Holiday Friday 29th April
May Day Holiday Monday 2nd May
Teacher Training Day Friday 27th May

Half Term Holiday Monday 30th May – Friday 3rd June

Teacher Training Day Monday 6th June Last day of Summer Term Friday 22nd July

Rural Cinema – 'Yogi Bear' is showing at the Crawford Hall on Sunday 17th April @ 4.30pm.

<u>Book of the Week</u> – Miss Griffiths' class has just started reading 'Harry Potter and the Philosopher's Stone' by J K Rowling – Harry thinks he is an ordinary boy who sleeps in the cupboard under the stairs - until he is rescued by a rather strange giant......

Happy Easter and I look forward to seeing you on Wednesday 27th April.

Mr A Simms

Bidford School Association Newsletter Wednesday 13th April 2011

Easter Creations

Thank you for all your beautiful creations which brightened up the hall on the last day of term. They were gorgeous, well done to all those that took part! ©

Thanks also to the parents that made all the yummy cakes we were able to enjoy after school.

Phoenix Cards

The next order will be going in on *Friday 6th May*. So make sure you get your brochure from the office to stock up on these great value for money cards! Please leave orders in office with payment. <u>Many thanks</u> to Liz Shephard for volunteering to take on the responsibility for running this for the BSA.

ALL PROFITS GO TO OUR SCHOOL (30%)

Dates for your diary

Quiz night – Friday 20th May
Sponsored Bounce – Wednesday 29th June
Summer Fayre 'A Right Royal A'fayre' Friday 15th July
End of year Disco's – Thursday 21st July

Next BSA meeting: Tuesday 24th May 7.30pm in school.

Gill Squires 07773 333378 (g.squires@me.com) Ali Field 07403 309575 (allyfielduk@yahoo.co.uk) Jo Colwell 07813 306641 (cjjo33colwell@hotmail.com)